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200B 102nd Street
f

-

Stone Harbor, N.J. 08247' *July 19, 1982

!
FREEDOW OF INFORMATION

Director, Office of Administration ACI REQUEST,
Freedom of Information Act $ff g _yU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

$ga g 7_y _f gWashington, D. C. 20555

To Whom It May Concern:

In accordance with 5USC552, the Freedom Of Information Act as
amended, I request copies of all documents relating to:

Licensee: W. R. Grace & Co. (Div. of Davison Chem.Co.)
868 Black Oak Ridge Road
Wayne, (Pompton Plains) New Jersey 07470

License No: STA - 422

Docket Documentation. 40

Licensing History: 1/1/54 - 1/22/75
I have been informed that Region I USNRC, King of Prussia, Pa.
possesses approximately 2,500 documents pertaining to the W.R. Grace
and Company. The period of time to be researched inclusively is:
1/1/54 _through 7/20/82.

Generally, this request is pursuant to obtaining all pertinent
Letters of correspondence, Licensing information, Contracts, Monthly
reports, Inspection reports and findings (by Compliance Section at
King of Prussia,Pa. ), Citatfbns for noncompliance, Memorandums,
Telephone conversations, Handwritten notes, Mailing lists, News
releases, Transmittal sheet from USDOE to Region I, USNRC, et al,
regarding the W. R. Grace and Company.

Specifically, this request petitions for the following documents:

(a) DOE - DE - AC05 - 760R03685
(b) Docket No: PNO-I-81-128B

Subject: W. R. Grace & Co. Radioactive Waste Dump Update
(c) Enclosure 2 - List of Documents From The Region I File on

the W. R. Grace & Company ( 168 documents )
'

I understand that I am responsible for copying costs associated with
my request and I authorize a spending limit of $150.00 at this time.
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_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

If there are any questions regarding my request, I may be reached
at the following telcphone numbers and addresses listed belows

p .~.
- 9: 00am-9: 00pm EST (609) 368-8349 M th-)

200B 102nd Street ..,
*

Stone Harbor, N.J. 08247

After August 6th (201) 839-6034
55 Sheffield Road
Wayne, N.J. 07470

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

b)'|%vi

Gail Van Dyken
200B 102nd Street
Stone Harbor, N.J. 08247
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